DE [-576

From: Karl Kemnitzer [kkemvt@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 6:24 PM
To: Howland, Debra

Subject: NH Net Metering

Dear Ms. Howland,

New Hampshire's net metering rule should be expanded to allow more benefit to customers, and the
Utility caps should be removed.

Customers need protection from large Utility interests, and it is up to the PUC to level the playing field.
Thank you,

Karl Kemnitzer

Unit 16, Seafarer Condominiums,

91 Ocean Blvd,
Rye, NH



